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October 12,2016

Ms. Diane Connor
South Carolina Law Enforcement Division
4400 Broad River Road
Columbia, South Carolina 29210

Dear Ms. Connor,

I heard from Mr. and Mrs. Gerald Rounbehler about the many years of exceptional assistance
you provided as a member ofthe South Carolina Law Enforcement Division (SLED) Regulatory
Services team. It's a great day in South Carolina when our public servants are recognized for a
job well done. You are a wonderful representative for SLED, and your dedicated ~e~ii~is
deeply appreciated. God bless. ~

My ve best,
•

•
NRH/ld

cc: Chief Mark Keel
South Carolina Law Enforcement Division


